
 
 
 

 

  

 

Ref No: LLAIS FOI-2025-001 

28 January 2025 

 

Dear   

Thank you for your email of the 3 January 2025 requesting the following 

information: Request for the results of the ‘having a baby’ maternity 

survey Llais did in the Summer/Autumn of 2024 into maternity in 

Swansea Bay. 

I have treated your correspondence as a request for information under 

the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  

I can confirm that Llais does hold information in relation to your request. 

However, the results of the survey are currently being analysed and we 

anticipate that the final report will be available by the end of February 

2025 in readiness for publication.  

As soon as the report is finalised for publication, I will ensure that a copy 

is sent to you directly as a follow-up to your request for information. 

 

Next steps 

If you are unhappy with this response or the way we have handled your 

request for information, you can ask us to review our response. If you 

want us to carry out a review, please let us know within 40 working days. 

If you are still dissatisfied after our internal review, you can complain to 

the Information Commissioner’s Office. You should make complaints to 



   

 

   

 

the Information Commissioner’s Office within 6 weeks of receiving the 

outcome of an internal review. You can make a complaint in some 

different ways. These include: 

• through its website www.ico.org.uk/foicomplaints 

• by post at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office 

Wales 2nd Floor 
Churchill House 
Churchill Way 
Cardiff 
CF10 2HH 
 

If you have any queries about this response, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. Please quote the reference number above in any future 

communications.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Kirsty Contreras-Stacey  

 




